
 

 

 
      May 1, 2011  
 

• May 3 Meeting.  The first CVSR meeting of May will be held at Art’s in Colchester. We will tell 
you all about the thoughts of the Thirty Year Anniversary Committee that met on April 25.  The 
group has done a pretty good job of making basic plans for the event and is looking forward to 
getting the club to OK the plan and implement it.  Please feel free to park in either driveway at 
Art’s however the front grass is quite wet and will take a beating if parked on.  Please stay on the 
pavement if you park in front.  Thanks!  

 

• CVSR Thirty Year Anniversary  Here is the suggestion in a nutshell:  
 
  To be held at Larry Tyler’s home in Georgia on August 20, 2011. 
  By invitation only 
  Special parking arrangement of street rods. 
  NSRA street rod inspections 
  NSRA Appreciation Day and pin giveaway 
  Invite former members of the club from a list that we have.  
  Have invitees respond so we know how many are coming. 
  Members bring food. 
  Club buys meat and drinks.  
  Big cake and ice cream. 
  Games, prizes, giveaways 50/50 etc. 
  Music 
  Pictures of past runs, etc. 
  “Sign a Fender” Event 
   
 All of the above is simply a suggestion at this point and should be discussed and no doubt 
changes and additions will be made.  
 

• CVSR Meetings 
  May 3 Art Stultz’s. Colchester 
  May 17 Bob Brunette’s Fletcher 
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  June 7 Gabe Gagne’s, St.Albans 
  June 21 Tim Sargent’s, Johnson 
 

• Congrats to Gary.  We have learned that our own Gary Bruening has recently been honored 
with The National Collegiate Athletic Association Service Award. Gary has been very busy for 
many years coaching UVM Gymnastics and supporting the sport on the college level at many 
national venues.   Congratulations, Gary!  

 
 
 
 
 

 
• A Fellow Pages Moment.  Those of you who belong to NSRA know 

about The Fellow Pages, the directory which links street rodders all over 
the country.  Art Recently received a call from two street rodders from the 
Montreal area, one of them Mario Fortin who came to many of our Rod 
Runs at Lone Pine Campgrounds.  He purchased a car in New York City 
and wanted to leave it in this area Easter weekend since he would have 
to complete paper work in order to get the car across the border.  Art 
sent them on to Don Sullivan who allowed them to park at his place for a 
day or two. Thanks Don! 

 
• CVSR Scholarship.  The annual CVSR scholarship has been awarded to Matthew Bortz                                 

of St.Albans who has been attending BFA of St.Albans and will be attending Vermont Technical 
College in the fall.  Two members of our club, Art and Jan as well as three people from outside 
the club, Bill Aaskov a former member, Jon Hemsted and Jan’sneighbor Greg                        
looked over the eight applications and came up with the winner.  This $500 annual scholarship 
continues to be a very worthwhile event to do to help out a young person headed for a vocation in 
the auto related industry. 

 
• Luck of the Draw 

  April 5 Gabe (Did not enter)  Larry  $10.00 
  April  19 Bob Landry (Did not enter)  Charity $10.00 
 

• Upcoming Events.  Here we go with another year of car events to attend and enjoy.  As usual 
some of the events have not been confirmed yet as to if it indeed they will be held and on what 
date.  These unconfirmed events will have a question mark next to them. 

 
 May 1 Lake Compounce Car Show, Bristol Connecticut 
 May 3 CVSR Club Meeting, Art’s in Colchester 
 May 7-8 Dutchess County Show and Swap Meet, NY 
 May 17 CVSR Club Meeting, Bob Brunette’s in Fletcher. 
 May 28-29 Champlain Valley Spring Nationals, Clinton Cty. Fair Gnds.Plattsburgh,  NY     
 June 3-4-5 NSRA Nats East, York, PA 
 June 7 CVSR Meeting, Gabe’s in St.Albans 
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 June 11-12 Dorr Farm Car Show, Manchester, VT 
 June15 (Wed) Essex Automotive Car Show. CVSR will attend as a club 
 June 18 Libby’s Car Show, Colchester 
 June 18 Adirondack Car Show? 
 June 21 CVSR Club Meeting, Tim’s in Johnson 
 June 25 Energy Vermont Car Show ? 
 June 25 Good Guys Car Show, Rhinebeck, NY? 
 

Classified Ads 
  FREE: Five gallon pail of chassis lubricant. 
   Brass fireplace screen and andirons  
   Art Stultz 879-7283 
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